	GLADESTRY CHURCH-IN-WALES PRIMARY SCHOOL

Website: www.gladestry.powys.sch.uk


Newsletter to Parents

	Advent Half Term                     (Christian Value – Compassion)                  30 November 2018


Dear Parents,
GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) update: We now have a new Privacy Notice in place which has been posted on our web page for you all to read. If you would like to have a hard copy please ask a member of staff. We also now need your permission to contact you on non-school related issues, such as the Macmillan Coffee Morning and a permission slip is included below which please sign and return to us for our records.
FROGS – please see their note below.

Guitars: 2 guitars have very generously been donated to school for the exclusive use of any pupil who is keen to learn to play this instrument. Please get in touch if your child is a budding guitarist.
Diary:

	28 November
	Rags2Riches collection – thank you for your support, the school will receive £119.80 for 239.6 kg of ‘rags’.

	03 December
	Christmas Post Box will be open until the end of term.

	14 December
	Christmas Jumper Day – in aid of ‘Save the Children’ – please send in contributions of £1 per child to wear their festive jumpers for the day.

	19 December
	Nativity in Church at 2.30pm

	20 December
	Christmas Party in Village Hall (please collect non-bus children from the village hall at 3.30pm)

	21 December
	Last day of Autumn Term

	Tuesday 08 January 2019
	First Day of Spring Term


FROGS NEWS!!!
Firstly we’d like to say an enormous thank you to everyone that baked cakes, helped out with refreshments, made wreaths and contributed in any way towards the success of Saturday’s Christmas Fair.  It was a splendid morning of festive fun and raised in excess of a whopping £1000!!

We would like to use some of the money raised so far this term to purchase a number of items from the school’s wish list.  These educational resources will be used to enhance the children’s learning in both classes.

We would like to welcome any further suggestions from parents about future purchases or activities that they would like to see FROGS put their fundraising efforts towards.  We’ll be talking about this and any other ideas at our next meeting on Monday 10thDecember at 2.30pm.  If you have an idea but can’t make the meeting, please jot it down and pass it on to either Hattie or Suzanne.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Hattie, Suz & the FROGS committee.
( ……………….. ( ……………….. ( ……………….. ( ……………….. ( ………………..
	Do you give permission for school to contact you on other issues that are not directly relating to school such as an invitation to the Macmillan Coffee Morning? We feel that this is an important part of your child’s education that they experience a wide range of community opportunities.
	* Yes / No

Signed: 

* parent / carer


